Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 10:26 AM

To: 'hyco2000@aol.com'
Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: I support Distributed Solar Installations in Florida - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning Mr. Wood,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you,

Collin D Roehner
Commission Deputy Clerk II
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

-----Original Message-----

From: hyco2000@everyactioncustom.com <hyco2000@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 8:17 PM To: Records Clerk < CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: I support Distributed Solar Installations in Florida - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Clerk Florida PSC Clerk,

Now is not the time to create uncertainty in the Distributed Solar Energy market by signaling a change in Solar policies that are helping Florida to remain a leader in the Solar Industry that provides good paying, stable, jobs for thousands of Floridians.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for Solar Energy production. The Solar Industry employs thousands of people earning good wages with long term prospects for continued employment. These jobs are absolutely vital as Florida and the Nation recover from the devastating (and as yet unknown) effects of the Covid-19 crisis. We need stability in the Solar Industry to maintain job growth and ensure a bright future for the Solar Industry and the thousands of jobs created by the Solar Industry. Changing the regulatory environment by restricting Net Metering would be a big mistake that will put thousands of Solar Industry jobs at risk.

I urge this Commission to protect all the jobs created by the Solar Industry by not changing or reducing the Net Metering rules.

Sincerely, David Wood Brandon, FL 33511 hyco2000@aol.com